
SALISBURY INTEGRITY PROJECT 

Eastern Shore Natural Gas, the interstate natural gas pipeline subsidiary of 
Chesapeake Utilities Corporation, has been providing reliable, efficient and 
economical natural gas to the Delmarva Peninsula since 1959. As an interstate 
natural gas pipeline system, Eastern Shore Natural Gas is regulated by the 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC).

As Eastern Shore Natural Gas continues to improve the safety and enhance 
the resiliency of its natural gas pipeline system, we are planning a mandated 
upgrade of our pipeline system in your area. The upgrade is known as 
the Salisbury Integrity Project. 

Project Overview 

•	The project includes five miles of underground 
pipeline and an automatic shutoff valve located 
near Eastern Shore’s existing pipeline in 
Salisbury, Maryland.

•	Pending permitting and FERC approval, we 
anticipate, we anticipate six to eight months of 
construction, completed in early 2026.

P R O J E C T  O V E R V I E W

Safety and Reliability
Through a commitment to
comply with and exceed
regulations, Eastern Shore has
reliably transported natural
gas on the Delmarva
Peninsula since 1959.

To enhance the safety and reliability
of its pipeline system, Eastern Shore
plans to file an application with FERC
to construct the Salisbury Integrity
Project consisting of:

5.5 miles of 10" pipeline located
near Eastern Shore’s existing
pipeline in Salisbury, Maryland

Automatic Shutoff Valve

 

1-844-366-3764 salisburyintegrityproject@esng.com

FERC Prior Notice Process

Eastern Shore Natural Gas is
regulated by the Federal

Energy Regulatory
Commission (FERC) - the

agency responsible for
regulating the interstate

transmission of natural gas,
oil, and electricity.

Applicant files
formal

Application with
FERC

FERC Notice of
Application

Issued

Public Comment
Period Open for

60 Days

For more information, please contact Eastern Shore Natural Gas at 
1-844-366-3764 or salisburyintegrityproject@esng.com


